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1. Will rising 5th, 8th, and 12th graders be permitted to remain at their current schools? What about 
siblings? 

a. While the Board is considering this, it is not guaranteed. The Board will be presented 
with facility utilization information accompanying the final options in June related to 
allowing 5th, 8th, 11th, 12th, and siblings to remain so that they can be informed when 
making a decision. 

2. What is the timeline for Board decisions on Phases 2 & 3? 
a. The Board will be presented with final options at their regularly scheduled meeting on 

June 107M2. 7M2. 


